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On February 8th, the Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommended approval 

of the submission of a federal grant application from the Department of Consumer and Business Services 

to the U.S. Department of Labor for federal Occupational Safety and Health Administration in the 

amount of $2,900,000 for COVID-19 related activities. 

 

The federal funds provided by this grant will cover COVID-19 related costs that Oregon OSHA is currently 

paying for with Other Funds, freeing up state funding to pay for:  

• Oregon OSHA safety conferences and consultations to underrepresented communities, 

• Replacement of lab equipment, 

• Public education material for employers, and 

• The continuation of a grant program that provides funds to community organizations for health 

and safety training. 

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


